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October 1, 2024

Pleasant Valley Garden Club
2262 Brarfield St
Camarillo, CA 93010

Dear Club,

Thank you for your interest in the Pleasant Valley Historical Museum’s
Expansion plans. We are excited about the possibilities that this new
project will bring to make a larger impact for presenting and preserving the
history of the Pleasant Valley.

We recently received a generous gift from you, $500. Check 3446
Your total contributions to the Building Fund are $1,000.

There is action at the site. After four years of permits and planning, we
have started the building project by compacting the building site ground,
leveling for the new portion of the building pad, removing the blacktop
from the parking lot, and removing the cargo bin from the west side. The
museum building has been completely gutted, with the front and back walls
demolished. The concrete has been poured for the pad and foundations.
Framing has almost finished and shows that something is going on as you
drive down Las Posas.

Thank you, again, for your continued dedication to our expansion plans.

Sincerely,

Bill Todd
Recording Treasurer,
Building Funding Committee




